
Diamond Drill 

Out of the Past 

December 5, 1924 

 

 

 

 The principle occupation of electric light users in Amasa the past week has been 
replacing new light bulbs to replace existing burned out bulbs.  The Peninsular Power 
Company has changed the voltage supplied on the system due to the increased need for 
power at the Warner Mine.  The voltage which had been furnished at 110 volts was raised to 
anywhere from 120 volts to 130 volts resulting in the existing 110 volt bulbs burning like reeds 
with the extra flow of current.  The new bulbs purchased are handling the higher current very 
well although there is a flickering of the light that makes it trying on the eyes of a person 
reading with the aid of such lights. 

 

 Night school classes conducted by the Crystal Falls Public Schools will begin next week.  
Subjects offered will be English/citizenship, sewing, typewriting, woodworking and mechanical 
drawing.  It is anticipated that the classes for English and citizenship will be well attended by 
local foreign born residents who can neither speak nor write English. 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

  

  


